
USDE RECOGNITION 
The Joint Review Committee on Educa­
tion Programs in Nuclear Medicine 
Technology (JRCNMT) was notified 
February I, 1996 that the Secretary of 
the U.S. Department of Education 
( USDE) renewed the recognition of the 
Review Committee for a period of four 
years. Concurring with the recommenda­
tion of the National Advisory Committee 
on Institutional Quality and Integrity, 
Secretary Riley noted that the JRCNMT 
will continue to be listed as a nationally 
recognized accreditation agency for 
accreditation throughout the U.S. of 
higher education programs for the 
nuclear medicine technologist. The JRC­
NMT presently recognizes 118 programs 
with 61 R affiliates throughout the U.S. 
and ih possessions. 
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SNM-TS REPRESENTATIVES 
Louis N. Morgan was recently appointed 
as a representative to the JRCNMT by 
SNM-TS President Lynnette A. Fulk. 
Morgan will serve a three-year term 
beginning January I, 1996. Other 
SNM-TS representatives are Paul Chris­
tian and Susan Weiss. Sheila Rosenfeld 
was appointed to serve as an alternate 
me m her. 

REMINDERS 
The JRCNMT will be conducting a 
workshop on Sunday, June 2 before the 
SNM Annual Meeting in Denver, Col-

orado. All interested persons are encour­
aged to attend. The focus of the work­
shop will be the revision of the Essen­
tials and Guidelines for an Accredited 
Educational Program for the Nuclear 
Medicine Technologist. Discussion will 
center on: 

I. Conversion of all criteria to out­
come format; 

2. Update of curriculum standards; 
and 

3. Assessment Criteria. 

ADDRESS CHANGE 
The offices of the JRCNMT have 
moved. The new address is: JRCNMT, 
350 So. 400 East, Ste. 200, Salt Lake 
City. UT 84111-2938. Phone 801-364-
4310; Fax 801-364-9234. 
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